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December 8, 2010 - Public Comments and Questions 
  
  
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Little  
15757 Kelso  Road  
Byron,  CA  94514  
 
Mailing Address:  
17250 W. Von Sosten Road  
Tracy,  CA  95304  
 
December 8, 2010  
 
Craig Hoffman  
CEC Project Manager  
California Energy Commission  
1516 Ninth  Street  
Sacramento,  CA  95814  
 
Re:  Mariposa Energy Project  – Tracy California – Public Questions and Comments  
 
Dear Mr. Hoffman:  
 
My property is located one half mile from the project and my concerns are  … what will 
be the fall out of the exhaust that will be coming out of the plant  that will be a health 
issue to my family? 
 
What will be the air quality  and the Thermal Plumes emissions and what will it do to my 
home and  property? 
 
Mariposa said that there will not be any noise heard any  different than we have now.  If 
that  is not the case after the plant is built, what is our recourse? 
 
I am very  concerned about my family living on Kelso Road, two children and two adults,  
i.e., I am very concerned about their safety and the health environment near my  home.  
My children are there 24/7  and 365 days a year. What if delivery trucks start using 
Kelso Road and the potential traffic  hazards to my family and grandchildren? 
 
At the meeting the staff panel  stated they did the “air quality” and other “air/wind” test at 
the Tracy Airport which is at least 12 miles south  east of the project which is an entirely 
different wind dynamics from here.  You may note that there are no windmills  at the 
Tracy  Airport.  You may want to check with Enxco and  Seawest Windpower 
Companies to see the studies they have done on the wind in the  Mariposa Energy 
Plant area.  
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Thank you for your time and answering my questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Douglas and Sylvia Little 
 


